
The date: 3/17/2025 
The week number: 11 
The walk number: 1804 
The weather: 61 F; partly cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Ellen Yu, 

Laura Glass, Chip O’Connor, Marsha Hirano-Nakanishi 
 

The birds (26) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

2 Western  Bluebird 0.38 

1 Red-whiskered Bulbul 1 

12  Bushtit 1 

2 American Crow 1 

2 Mourning Dove 1 

5 House Finch 1 

2 American Goldfinch 0.25 

3 Lesser Goldfinch 1 

1 Red-shouldered Hawk 0.12 

2 Red-tailed Hawk 0.25 

1 Anna’s Hummingbird 1 

2 Selasphorus Hummingbird 1 

3 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

5 Ruby-crowned Kinglet 0.88 

2 Black Phoebe 1 

2 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.62 

2 Common Raven 1 

1 House Sparrow 0.62 

1 White-crowned Sparrow 0.25 

1 Black-throated_Gray Warbler 0.12 

1 Orange-crowned Warbler 0.38 

1 Townsend’s Warbler 0.50 

15 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

12 Cedar Waxwing 0 

3 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Bewick’s Wren 0.88 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 14:05 
 
So, Laura Glass did appear with son Graham and she registered her first walk since 2016. Good 
for her. I did not record Graham as a  
walker because at 7 months old, he didn’t take a single step. It remains to be seen what I will do 
when he does start to walk. 
We ended up with a better than predicted number of species observed. We got 26, whereas the 
prediction was 24.5. How we got the 
the maximum for the week of 35 is a good question. Quite a feat. The stellar bird came at the 
end of the walk when Viveca spotted a  



Black-throated Gray Warbler. Beautiful bird. I think it was unusual to get 13 probability 1 birds. 
The only zero probability bird was the Cedar Waxwing.  
Viveca also spotted those first as a flock passed overhead. It was a good walk. 
 
Alan,  
3/18/2025 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


